From: Kerr, Clara (Planning Serv)
Sent: 27 September 2018 16:48

To: CALVERT, Kate (NHS CAMBRIDGESHIRE AND PETERBOROUGH CCG);

Cc:

(Planning); Annette Feeney

Subject: RE: Bluntisham GP Services for planned new growth

Dear Kate,

Many thanks for your email confirming that the NHS can make provision for the planned growth within the Huntingdonshire Local plan 2036, including growth in Bluntisham.

Many thanks and kind regards,

Clara

Clara Kerr

Planning Services Manager (Policy, Implementation & Strategic Development)

Development Services Corporate Delivery

Huntingdonshire District Council

Please note that the comments within this e-mail are informal officer opinion only and are made without prejudice to the determination of any application for this site.

From: CALVERT, Kate (NHS CAMBRIDGESHIRE AND PETERBOROUGH CCG)

Sent: 27 September 2018 15:40

To:

Subject: Bluntisham GP Services for planned new growth

FYI.

As discussed with Nick Lockley, any new growth within the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough STP boundary is always considered by the NHS with regards to the impact on health services as a result. This consideration takes into account current capacity of local general practice services, community and acute services. In addition we look at our development for new care models and key enablers such as workforce, technology as well as the physical estate. With regards to the planned developments at Bluntisham, we will of course make provision for this in our own planning process.

Kind Regards

Kate

Kate Calvert

Head of Primary Care Strategy & Delivery
Cambridgeshire & Peterborough CCG

This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it. Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.

NHSmail is the secure email and directory service available for all NHS staff in England and Scotland. NHSmail is approved for exchanging patient data and other sensitive information with NHSmail and other accredited email services.

For more information and to find out how you can switch, https://portal.nhs.net/help/joiningnhsmail